EHA BCBSNE 2015-16 Open Enrollment Opt Out form

Submission Deadline July 1, 2015

The EHA Board has announced that in its February 6, 2015 meeting the following resolution was passed,
regarding an Open Enrollment for plan year 2015-16, beginning September 1, 2015.

Motion: “An Open Enrollment period for the 2015-16 plan year for all groups unless both the
district and the local Association approve of opting out.”

The above resolution will result in all EHA subgroups having an Open Enroliment unless it is decided at
the local level to opt out. This opting out may be applied at the subgroup level and requires the
employer and the bargaining unit (for subgroups where one exists), to sign off on the desire to opt out.
Subgroups may opt out of the Open Enrollment by completing and returning this form to Blue Cross Blue
Shield of Nebraska.

The undersigned herby acknowledge and decline to participate in the EHA Group Health Plan Open
Enrollment for plan year 2015-16.

Please mail to Blue Cross Blue Shield of Nebraska: Attention Kent Trelford-Thompson

Employer Representative Bargaining Agent

Subgroup Name:

Subgroup Number:

Date:

Attached the completed form to your Subgroup Application, all Subgroup Applications must be
submitted via the EHA Web portal no later than July 1, 2015.






